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Regional Water Supply Strategic Plan - 2020 Progress Report

That the Regional Water Supply Commission recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:
That the Regional Water Supply Strategic Plan - 2020 Progress Report be received for information
and that the strategic priorities and actions planned in 2021-2022 that deliver on the Plan be
confirmed.
(NWA)
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